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 7 October 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Councillor / Honorary Alderman, 
 

Meeting of the Council – Wednesday 9 October 2013 
Supplementary Papers 
 
A summons was issued on 1 October for the meeting of the Council which will be 
held on 9 October 2013 at 10:00 am in the Council Chamber, Level 2, Manchester 
Town Hall Extension.   
 
The following supplementary papers marked to follow in the summons are now 
enclosed.   
 
6. Scrutiny Committees 
 Communities – 4 September 2013 
 
7. Proceedings of Committees 

Audit Committee – 26 September 2013 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Sir Howard Bernstein 
Chief Executive 
 


